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Dhaka, June 18: The Bangladesh U23 National  Team will participate in the qualifying rounds of
‘AFC U-23 Championship 2018’  to be held during July 19-23, 2017 in Palestine.

    

The full Bangladesh squad for the  tournament will be announced on Monday in the presence of
Bangladesh national  team manager Satyajit Das Rupu and head coach Andrew Ord.

    

In this regard, a press briefing will be  held at 2:00 pm on Monday (19.06.2017) in the
conference room (2nd floor) of  the BFF House in Motijheel, Dhaka.

    

Representatives of the media are cordially  invited to attend the press conference at the
scheduled time.
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